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AUXILIARY NAME:_____________________________________________________

Please list below the names of all deceased members of your Auxiliary who have passed away BETWEEN July 1, 2019 and June 30, 2020.

These names will be written in the “Book of Remembrance” and placed in the Firemen’s Monument in Dover prior to the Conference.

A Memorial Service will be held on Friday, September 18, 2020, in which both firefighters and auxiliaries will participate.  A panorama presentation is again planned for this year’s Conference.  So that we have all correct information, we have been asked to provide the following:

	Name of Deceased Member:________________________________________
	Age at time of Death:______________________________________________
	Date of Death:____________________________________________________

	Name of Deceased Member:_________________________________________
	Age at time of Death:_______________________________________________
	Date of Death:____________________________________________________

	Name of Deceased Member:_________________________________________
	Age at time of Death:_______________________________________________
	Date of Death:____________________________________________________

	Name of Deceased Member:_________________________________________
	Age at time of Death:_______________________________________________
	Date of Death:____________________________________________________

Please be sure to send a picture of each member to your County President with the name of the deceased and auxiliary on the back. **

If you’re auxiliary does not have any deceased members during the above period, write NONE across the form and RETURN one copy by July 15, 2020, to each of the following:

     Karen Barlow, State Secretary		Sandy Robinson, KCLA President
     800 East Avenue			  	101 W. South Street
     New Castle, DE 19720		 	Smyrna, DE  19977
     (302) 658-0085; 302-668-8323 (cell)	(302) 359-9195; 302-399-6005 (cell)
     kbarlow1218@gmail.com			sandyrob44@verizon.net
** Only your County President is to receive the pictures of your deceased members.  She will then forward the pictures with names to Delaware State Fire School.

